CABOT

January 11, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Chad Glenn, Project Manager
Regulatory Issues Section LLDR/NMSS
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Glenn:

Per your request, I am enclosing some photocopies of
pictures taken in the time period 1978-79 when
KBI /Cabot was closing and covering the dump at Reading,
Tul pehocken Street site.

Sincerely,
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Ul car SpHmamno,
William C. Gannon
Radiation Safety Jfficer
Enclosure
cc: ATCampitelli
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